
 

 

Dear Erickson Family, 

Hi! My name is Tabitha.  I am your new tooth fairy.  Your 

old one got reassigned to a family in Texas.  She says to say 

hi.  Anyway, I am excited to get the Erickson Family's teeth 

because I hear you have no cavities at your house.  I love to 

collect clean, white, cavity free teeth. Keep up the good 

brushing. 

I wanted to let you know that I do things differently than 

your last tooth fairy.  She liked to give you a dollar bill but 

I like to give my toothless kids 3 coins:  1 is for saving, 1 is 

for spending, and 1 is for charity.  There are lots of cool 

charities you could help out.  Talk to your mom and dad to 

figure out where you want to donate the coin. 

I'm also kind of messy and seem to leave a fairy dust trail 

wherever I go. Please remember to help your mom clean up 

my trail or she may ask for me to get reassigned too. 

I will visit you again, but hopefully not too soon.  You need 

to keep some of your teeth to eat. 

Love, 

 

Tabitha, The Tooth Fairy 


